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MEMO 

TO:  Chairperson Wetzel and Commission Members 

FROM: Andrew Beyer, P.E. 

DATE:  March 8, 2023 

RE:  Public Works Commission Meeting of March 14, 2023 

Review and take possible action: Hire Visu-Sewer to perform storm sewer rehabilitation work for 

$126,000  

Background 

City-owned storm sewer beneath S. Church Street near 1530 Utah Street and the parking lot at 1520 
S. Church Street (Aldi’s) is in need of repair. The 84” corrugated metal pipe (CMP) serves a large 
drainage area and needs to be sealed to ensure that it continues to function.  
 
The City’s Engineering Division sought a quote from Visu-Sewer to seal the pipe. After reviewing repair 
options, the most cost-effective scope of work entails cementitious lining of the pipe between the 3 
o’clock and 9 o’clock positions. The cost to complete this work is $126,000 and falls within the approved 
budgeted amount for this project. A draft resolution is attached for review. Funding would come from 
the Storm Water Utility Capital Outlay Account.   
 

Enclosed:  

- Site Map 

- Quote 

- Draft resolution 

 

 


